
Law Offices 

ELMER GERTZ 
RAndoipii 45-6116 

120 South La Salle Street 
Chicago 3 

For long distance 

dial 312-726.6116 

June 14, 1966 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coo d'Or Farm 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

r 
Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I have your letter of June 9, for which my thanks. 
At a later date I will have more to say about this subject. 

Meanwhile, I am sending herewith my check for $4.95 
for a copy of your book relating to the assassination. 

I deeply appreciate your helpfulness and you may be 
sure that I will get in touch with you soon. 

Sincerely yours, 

/24  
ELMER GERTZ 
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